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To: Jule L. Sigall
    Associate Register for Policy & International Affairs

Date:     03/14/2005

From:     Conny Meester

Comment:
I am an online graphics designer and while I make my designs, I use the work of 
artists with their permission. Its hard to find these artists sometimes. Most do 
exist but sometimes it is like they are vanished from the earth. Like Sara Moon for 
instance (www.sara-moon.com) Nobody knows where she/he is. People are really looking
for her all over the world and her work is just too gorgeous to put away. This new 
law would make it so much easier for me. Her work is very popular and there are lots
more examples to think of. 

Hopefully this new law is gonna come through.

Regards,  Conny
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